PUBLIC HEARING

THE PUBLIC HEARING OF THE NEWPORT CITY DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD
SCHEDULED FOR Wednesday February 12, 2020, HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED and
WILL BE HELD ON Wednesday February 19, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. IN THE COUNCIL
ROOM OF THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING TO CONSIDER THE FOLLOWING:

1. Call hearing to order.
2. Approve the minutes of January 8, 2019 public hearings.

3. Consider application No. 20001 by the Vermont Land Trust to build a 4,680 linear foot
multi use path including a boardwalk crossing the entrance to Scott’s Cove, and a sidewalk
extension towards Prouty Road. No. new buildings are proposed.

- Review the Proposal
- Site Plan Review
- Flood Plain Analysis

- Conditional Use

4, Other business

5. Adjourn

Applications and supporting data are available in the Zoning Administrator’s office.

Participation in this hearing is a mandatory prerequisite for any interested party who may wish
to make any subsequent appeal of the hearing process and/or results.

Posted January 31, 2020



